
Dear future students, parents and carers,

I am delighted to introduce myself as your Year 7 form tutor for when you join The 
Orme Academy in September 2024. My name is Mr Mohammed and I am one of 
the Maths teachers here at the Academy.

I can imagine there are a lot of mixed feelings of both excitement and worry as 
you transition over to secondary school life.  As your form tutor it is my job to help 
you overcome these worries and settle smoothly into the Academy as well as 
ensure that you flourish in everything that you do over the next 5 years. 

I will be your first port of call at The Orme Academy should you need any support 
in any area of your educational journey. I will also be keeping in contact with 
parents and carers about your achievements and the progress you are making. I 
want you to feel proud to be part of our school community. I expect a positive 
learning environment within my form group so I have high expectations of you; I 
want you to succeed and be the best you can be!

Enjoy the rest of your time in Year 6 and your well earnt summer and I can’t wait 
to meet you all come September!

Mr Mohammed
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